CORRESPONDENCE - Anne Proffit



Re: Fw: The Basement and Bliss 525 Daisy Gomez to: Sophia Meng-Chhom

Cc: Pablo Rubio

07/08/2013 03:05 PM

Hi Sophia,

Thank you for the email. Would you mind including Pablo in the emails too? He is working on the agenda for this meeting. If you include us two we should get it done.

Thank you,

Daisy Gomez, CMC
City Clerk Analyst
City Clerk Department
333 W. Ocean Blvd., Lobby
Long Beach, CA. 90802

① (562) 570-6503 🖶 (562) 570-6789

Sophia Meng-Chhom Hi Daisy, Below is a public comment for both... 07/08/2013 02:31:17 PM

From: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB
To: Daisy Gomez/CC/CLB@CLB,
Date: 07/08/2013 02:31 PM

Subject: Fw: The Basement and Bliss 525

Hi Daisy,

Below is a public comment for both The Basement and Bliss 525.

Thank you,

Sophia Meng-Chhom

Financial Management Department

City of Long Beach Phone: (562) 570-6649

---- Forwarded by Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB on 07/08/2013 02:30 PM -----

From: LBBIZ

To: Sophia Meng-Chhom/FM/CLB@CLB,

Date: 07/08/2013 01:38 PM

Subject: Fw: The Basement and Bliss 525

Sent by: Ashley Wiegelman

---- Forwarded by LBBIZ on 07/08/2013 01:38 PM -----



88 /

07/05/2013 05:56 PM

cc Subject The Basement and Bliss 525

Thank you for this opportunity to voice my comments about the applications for entertainment with dancing by patrons permits at both of these venues.

As a property owner at The Lafayette, I am deeply disturbed by the activities that transpire at Broadlind Lounge, aka The Basement.

Patrons entering and exiting these premises are rude, inflict damage to vehicles in the area and, quite frankly, this type of venue is not what we want in the East Village Art District. In lieu of granting a permit to The Basement, please do the right thing and shut this place down. Permanently.

Lest you think I'm a NIMBY, I have been to this venue once and stayed less than half an hour, realizing quickly the clientele was obnoxious and disrespectful of everyone in the neighborhood.

Please shut down the Broadlind Lounge, aka The Basement now.

As for Bliss 525, the clientele is a step up from The Basement but still quite loud - and I am profoundly hard of hearing. My condominium is in the Campbell building facing Bliss 525 and, with windows open, often the music seems to be directly in my living room.

Despite this, I've found the Bliss 525 patrons to be civil, respectful of the neighborhood and I see no reason to deny them the permit they request.

Thank you.

Anne Proffit 140 Linden Avenue 661 Long Beach CA 90802